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HC/sm   5th September 2025 

 
Year 3 Swimming 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
3C and 3CL will start going swimming on Friday 12th September. They will go every Friday. 
Our swimming sessions are in Crosby Swimming Baths.  
 
For swimming, your child will need: 
- a towel; 
-a swimming costume- swimming trunks or jammers - shorts which are not baggy e.g. they 
are tight to the body; a one-piece swimming costume- no bikinis/tankinis; 
- a swimming hat; 
-goggles. 
  
If your child has a verruca, they will need to wear a verruca sock. 
  
Please take any earrings out before your child comes to school that day.  
  
All of the above requirements are from the Sefton Active Aquatics Team, who organise 
school swimming sessions. Your child may attend Crosby Baths for lessons already, and isn't 
required to meet the above requirements. Crosby Baths rules are different from Active 
Aquatic rules, and to be able to swim at school, your child will need to follow the above 
requirements. 
Swimming is part of the National Curriculum, and all children should attend. 
  
 
Many thanks for your support,  
 
The Year 3 Team. 

mailto:admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk

